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“A Scout is never taken by surprise; he knows exactly what to do when anything unexpected 

happens.” - Robert Baden Powell 

Dear Parents 
The Scouts and Guides programme helps children grow into confident, independent individuals and 
responsible citizens. To support this holistic development, our school, in collaboration with the 
Hindustan Scouts and Guides Association, will continue the programme for Class V students, following 
the positive response last year. 
Recognized by the Ministry of Sports and Youth Affairs, Govt. of India, and affiliated with the World 
Federation of Independent Scouts (Germany), this programme promotes physical fitness, leadership, 
teamwork, service, and nation-building. It blends fun and learning through outdoor adventure, 
education, and character development. 

The details of the Course fee are as follows: 

The school will bear the registration fee for this prestigious programme, however students 

need to pay the following: 

 Camp fee: Rs. 500/- Quarterly/Rs. 2,000/- Annually 

 Cost of Dress: Rs. 800/- approximately 

You are requested to pay the camp fee of Rs.2,000/- through a cheque drawn in favour of Bal Bharati 

Public School  by 21 April 2025. School is only facilitating the camps and is not involved in commercials. 

No withdrawals shall be allowed after submission of the camp fee. 

Seeking your cooperation in success of the programme. 
 

Warm Regards 
 

     
 

      Geeta Gangwani  
           Principal  

 


